
  Reduce, Reuse, Recycle 
 

 

 

 

Earth Day is April 22, 2020! 
Our 6th graders are collecting trash from each school to see 

which school has the most trash. The schools participating are 
Brookland Elementary, Middle, Junior High, and High School. We 
will begin collecting trash April 12th – April 18. Please drop off 

all trash at Brookland Middle School. 

(This is only trash collected at school – not home.)  


